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This Week 

This week, the children have continued to focus on the story of The Three Little Pigs. They 

recapped the beginning, middle and end of the story and talked about the characters we met. We 

looked at real pigs and wolves and learnt how to draw them. 

We discussed the different materials used by the pigs to build their houses and had a go at using 

a variety of materials to construct a house of our own.  

Our R.E Topic this Term is ‘Stories Jesus Heard’. So far, we have read stories from The Old 

Testament, including Moses and Noah and The Ark. Can you find these stories in a Bible at home 

to read together and discuss? 

We have started our Show and Tell sessions again each Friday so please check when it is your 

turn to show something to do with our Topic, Once Upon A Time.  

Phonics 

This week’s sounds are:  

 

ar – a far star 

ur – turn in the surf 

oo – scoop with a spoon 

or – order some popcorn 

Maths 

Focus: Counting, 

ordinality and cardinality 

Use ordinal numbers (first, 

second, third) when giving 

instructions 

Count more than 10 

objects 

Make a number line. 

Explore 1 more and 1 less 

than a given number  

Once Upon A Time Day -  Wednesday 8th February  

To celebrate the end of our Topic, the children come to school dressed as a character 

from a Traditional Tale and will take part in some fun and games. We have some spare 

costumes at school so please let us know if you would like to borrow one or ask us for 

some ideas for creating an easy costume from things you may already have at home.  

 


